HAROLD STREET MEDICAL CENTRE
NEWSLETTER

September 2018
MEET THE TEAM

Dr Patrick

Dr Ben Gharbia

Dr Kama

Jennifer Hart – Practice Nurse

Dawn Knowles – Health Care Assistant

Trupti Khandelwal – Practice Manager

Nada  Alneami – Asst. Practice Manager

Jean Robinson – Asst. Practice Manager

Sandra McDonald – Secretary/Receptionist

Sahera Ditta – Receptionist

Vicki Fearnehough – Receptionist

Donna Higginbottom – Receptionist

Mostafa Alzabaidy – Receptionist

Aymen Alneami : Secretary 
Zero Tolerance

The Practice takes it very seriously if a member of staff or one of the doctors or nursing team is treated in an abusive or violent way.
The Practice supports the government’s ‘Zero Tolerance’ campaign for Health Service Staff.  This states that GPs and their staff have a right to care for others without fear of being attacked or abused.  To successfully provide these services a mutual respect between all the staff and patients has to be in place.

All our staff aim to be polite, helpful and sensitive to all patients’ individual needs and circumstances.  The staff understand that ill patients do not always act in a reasonable manner and will take this into consideration when trying to deal with a misunderstanding or complaint.

However, aggressive behaviour, be it violent or abusive, will not be tolerated and may result in you being removed from the Practice list and, in extreme cases, the Police being contacted.

Flu Clinics

Flu clinics are now being run by the Nurse and Health Care Assistant and you can book an appointment for your flu vaccination.  

Flu is a very common illness that is highly infectious and spreads by coughs and sneezes of people who have it.

Prescription and Medication Reviews
Please do not forget to order your repeat prescription before you run out of your medication.  Remember when ordering your prescription it takes at least 48 hours for the surgery to issue your medication, therefore if you wish to collect it straight from the pharmacy, it could take longer.

It is important to have your medication reviewed every year with a doctor to make sure you are taking the test treatment for your condition and that you are taking it correctly.

If you are overdue for your medication review, the doctor will only issue you a month’s supply of your medication.  A letter will be sent out to you asking to make an appointment with the Health Care Assistant for a blood pressure and/or bloods before you see the Doctor for your review.

Travel Vaccinations

If you require holiday advice and/or vaccinations please inform the surgery in plenty of time before travelling.  We cannot guarantee to fit you in for an appointment with the nurse if you have not informed us in plenty of time.

Text Service

We currently use this service to send appointment confirmation and reminders.  In order for it to be efficient it is important we have your up to date mobile telephone number and your permission to use it.  Reception can give you more information regarding this..
